8 Red Flags Employers See on Your Resume

Your resume is obviously recycled:

If you send the same resume for every job application, you shouldn’t be surprised if you don’t hear anything back.
Read the posting carefully and write your resume and cover letter toward that particular job. Include your
relevant experience and how you would be an asset to the company. Otherwise, your application may be destined
for the bottom of the pile. Recruiters say that it is surprising how many job applications have no relevance to the
job.

Your resume is too flashy:

Unless you are applying for a job as an artist or graphic designer, over-embellishing your resume may backfire on
you. Employers are looking for workers who are qualified for the job, and recruiters aren’t going to spend much
time trying to figure out when and where you worked when they have to wade through decorative fonts, colors

and other unnecessary decorations.

Your email address is not professional:

While the email address you use on a regular basis might be something you consider cute or original, such as:
partythenight@email.com, the recruiter might not find it amusing. If an applicant has this type of email address, it
is a better idea to create a new email with an address that won't be perceived as frivolous or suggestive.

You have spelling or grammatical errors:

Poor spelling and grammar are noticed by recruiters and can make a recruiter discount your application. This also
counts for social media postings. Take a moment before sending off your cover letter and resume to spell check,
and make sure that everything is correct. Do the same for your social media.

You omit dates:

While it may be easier for an individual to leave out dates, this may seem suspicious to recruiters. This could mean
there are gaps in employment history or an individual changed jobs frequently. If you have a long history and
great credentials, it may be less important.

Your information is outdated:

When an individual does not update a resume when it is necessary, all the information may not be correct. While
he or she might add a new job to the list, checking the current phone number and address is sometimes
overlooked. Recruiters say it isn’t unusual to send an email to an applicant and have it returned, or call and find
out the phone number is different.

You've changed jobs frequently:

Frequent job changes are not likely to be looked upon favorably by recruiters. While workers do change jobs more
often than in the past, too frequent a change may be a red flag for recruiters. If an individual stays on a job less
than two years, it might make that worker more likely to be overlooked for another individual with longer time at a
job.

You don’t use bullet points on your resume:

Recruiters like resumes that get right to the point, and the use of bullet points makes that easier to do. Sometimes
a lack of bullet points accompanies a resume that is far too long. Try to keep a resume under two pages, and use
bullet points to focus on what you did to be an asset at your earlier jobs. Be specific.
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